
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 5/7/2014 4:29:50 PM
To: Brown, Carol A. (carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov) (carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Citation OIR

Carol - I hear that you guys will be taking out the $20 million cap in the OIR PD. 
However, I’ve also heard that the cap is now “infinite” or $50K per day. I’m not sure 
that this will pass muster under the statute of SB 291. Couldn’t you put language in 
the OIR to recommend a set of comments on what the administrative cap should be, 
do it on an expedited schedule, and approve the cap before the 7/1 statutory date ?

SB GT&S 0076804

mailto:carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov

